Visva-Bharati
Santiniketan

NOTIFICATION

The undersigned is directed to convey for information of all concerned that
the following offices will remain open on Wednesday and Thursday (i.e. 14th &
15™ August, 2019) in view of the ensuing visit of Hon’ble Vice-President of
India to Santiniketan on 16t August, 2019.

Rabindra Bhavana

All Offices of Central Administrative Building
Public Relations Office

Computer Centre

Central Transport

Estate Office

Engineering Section

Academic & Research Section

Watch & Ward
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All staff concerned are requested to be present in their respective offices
positively.
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Memo No. REG/Notify /156 /1002 Regis cting)
Date: 13.08.2019 Visva-Bharati
To: i

1. All controlling officers of the concerned offices

2. Dy. Registrar cum C.S. to Vice-Chancellor

3. P.A. to Registrar

4. University Webmaster — With a request to upload in the University Website



